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3/12/2025
TIMELY WARNING

UNKNOWN PERSON

The person in the images above is a suspect in an assault investigation.

On 03/11/2025, at approximately 11:00 a.m., an unknown male entered the Student Link
at Downtown Campus. He interacted with a PCC employee and made unwanted sexual
comments with accompanying gestures towards her. Despite clear indications that his
behavior was not acceptable, he then touched the emplovee's hand. The suspect left
campus and boarded a city bus. If he is seen on any college property, please contact the

Pima College Police Department at 520 206-2700.

* Trust your instincts. If you sense trouble, get away as soon as possible.

* Remain alert and observe people around you. Walk with your head up, avoid carrying many items; show
confidence while walking, and know your destination.

* If possible, have your phone ready and be able to share your location when contacting the police.
* Call PCCPD at (520) 206-2700 for an escort from a police officer or community service officer.

* Make mental notes of a suspect’s race, age, sex, height, weight, hair, and eye color, build, and clothing. Note anything

unusual about the suspect, such as scars, tattoos, strange mannerisms, or speech patterns.



